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Curtis Apartments Revitalization 
Worcester Housing Authority 

 

 

P AG E  2  
PROJECT UPDATES  
The assessments are completed, 

and we are underway with the 

relocation plans.   

P AG E  2  
REASONS TO CONTACT 
HOU 
Updates concerning the relocation 

project. 

P AG E  2  
IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
• Hours of Operations for next 

week 

• Changes or adjustments 

 

 
 
  

 
 
 

 

 

We Wish You  

HAPPY HOLIDAYS   

    AND A JOYFUL NEW YEAR. 
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Winter Wonderland Word Search 

 

PROJECT UPDATES 
 

HOU has completed the assessments of 

the 72 units from buildings 36 to 58 that 

belong to Phase I.  

 

Planning for the relocation will be 

underway between WHA and HOU. In the 

upcoming newsletter of 2023, WHA and 

HOU will share with residents a list of tiers 

concerning “Priority Moves,” Residents 

will be informed of the relocation project's 

start date and when to expect their 30-day 

Notices. 

 

Resident Meetings are paused until closer 

to the start of the actual relocation project. 

 

We like to express our gratitude to all 

residents that allowed us access to their 

units to complete an inspection vital to the 

redevelopment project. 

 

 

 

 

Reasons to Contact HOU 

Changes/updates to the completed 

assessments or updates concerning the 

relocation process. 

 

These changes can be communicated in 

person to HOU Staff located at 32 Great 

Brook Valley Suite 5 or via phone call/email 

below:    

 

Phone number: (617) 906-6082 

Email: eeuceda@housingopportunities.com 

 

Please feel free to contact us.  

 

Important Reminders 

HOU will be out of the office from the 26th of December to 

the 3rd of January 2023.  

 

All residents should continue to comply with their rent 

payments and other requirements specified by the WHA 

lease agreement.  

Any changes to your household composition must be 

submitted to WHA for approval and notified to HOU for 

recordkeeping. 

Residents who need reasonable accommodations must 

submit a request to WHA for approval and provide a copy 

to HOU for recordkeeping. 
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